
To All Foreigners: 

Starting on October 20th, Ehime Prefecture will be transitioning to an 

Infection Reduction Period. Please continue to exercise due caution.  

Request to All Foreigners: 

 ✔ When visiting an area outside Ehime Prefecture, please check the 

number of local COVID-19 cases before going. Also, exercise caution to 

avoid becoming infected. 

 ✔ When eating in groups, avoid large numbers and to those actively 

practicing virus countermeasures, and refrain from staying for extended 

periods of time. 

 ✔ Go to stores that actively practice virus countermeasures. 

 ✔ Avoid talking loudly when eating in groups. 

 ✔ Avoid going to parties with large groups of people and events at 

restaurants, bars, and other eateries. 

 ✔ Wear a mask at all times. ※Your mask should cover your nose and 

mouth. 

 ✔ Disinfect your hands. 

 ✔ Allowing for regular air ventilation 

 ✔ If you feel unwell, go to a hospital immediately. 

  

To protect the health and lives of everyone and their precious family 

members and friends, let’s reduce the number of times we go outside and 

avoid meeting with people as much as possible. 


